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Renfrew County and District Health Unit (RCDHU) has launched its disclosure website to 

provide access to inspection reports.  We invite the public to view our new disclosure website 

at https://www.rcdhu.com/inspection-disclosure/ .  RCDHU hopes this information helps 

residents of Renfrew County and District to make informed choices about their health. 

We are required to publicly post inspection reports related to food safety, recreational water, 

small drinking water systems, personal service settings, infection prevention and control lapses, 

health hazards, and tobacco and vapour product control.  Only reports completed after 

January 1, 2019 are accessible online.     
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For more information:  

Melissa Botz, R. Kin        
Coordinator, Communications and Emergency Preparedness    
Renfrew County and District Health Unit      
Tel: 613 735-8654 Ext. 599 
Cell: 613-432-0584 
Fax: 613-735-3067 
media@rcdhu.com 
www.rcdhu.com 

https://www.rcdhu.com/inspection-disclosure/

